On Friday April 29, 2022 by a simple majority vote of the members present at the general meeting, it is
enacted that all new Technician candidates, 21 years of age or less, testing through our VE program, are
eligible to have their FCC registration fee reimbursed by the association.

They are still eligible for the free one year membership, available to all new Technician licensees from our
VE program, in the association upon completion and submission of the membership application form to
the Treasurer.

Requirements

o Age: 21 years or less
e Record Keeping: To be filed with Treasurer
o copy of FCC license
o copy of test registration form from VEC
o copy of a sign in on the log for the meeting

X

Tabitha Sherman
President




